
Prof. J. Ferrater-Mora 
Bryn Mawr Collage 
Bryn Mawr 
Pennsylvania 19010 
USA 
 
Sofia, 6.VIII 1979 
 
Dear Dr. Ferrater-Mora 
 
I would greatly appreciate receiving a reprint of your paper “Fictions, Universals and 
Abstract Entities 
Philosophy and Phenomenological 
Vol. 37 (3) 1977 
 
as well as other reprints of similar nature. 
Thank you for your courtesy 
 


